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May 24, 2007

Morty Henkle

The Mikey Network

245 Yorkland Blvd., Suite 100
Willowdale, ON M2J 4W9

Dear Morty:

I wish to express my appreciation to the Mikey Network for your kind donation of a HeartStart
defibrillator for our school.

We are a private elementary school with children ages 3 to thirteen, with wide recognition in the
Oakville area for our Arts presentations and community events.

It is wonderful to know that there are organizations such as yours that are willing to help all
members of the large community who may need this life-saving device.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. K Ewing
Principal
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